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8th December 2022 
 

Dear Parents / Carers          

 
Thank you for signing up for this year’s Dance Festival - ‘It’s a Kind of Magic!’  

This year’s performance is at The Forum on Tuesday 7th February 2023. There is a rehearsal on the same day of the 

performance at 3pm. The children will travel to Bath from school on a coach at a cost of £8.44 per child. The coach will 

return to school at approximately 4pm. However, the children are required to be back at The Forum by 5:45pm so if 

you would prefer to meet your child after their rehearsal at 3:30pm and spend some time in Bath before the show, 

please let us know. Unfortunately, there is no option to wait at The Forum after our rehearsal slot and all of the Castle 

Mead adults will return to school at 3:30pm then meet the children again later on. 

 

Timings: 

2pm – coach leaves school 

3pm – rehearsal slot 

3:30pm – coach leaves The Forum 

Approx. 4pm – coach returns to school 

5:45pm – children must be at The Forum in costume 

 

Payment for this can be made via Arbor in the Trips section. 

 

Many Thanks, 

Mrs Feierabend and Mrs Emery 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher Mrs Emma Larkham 
Executive Head Teacher Mrs Lyssy Bolton 

Telephone 01225 768641 
email office@castlemead.wilts.sch.uk 

 @CastleMeadSch 
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